From: Lea

To: NWS -Skagit-River-Gl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] One More Thing
Date: Friday, July 18, 2014 5:46:06 PM

Dear Ms. Hadley,

After penning my response to the proposed dyke improvements for Burlington and Mount Vernon, it
occurred to me that purposely engineering a flood prevention system that floods areas of Sedro
Woolley, previously NOT in the flood plane, in an attempt to alleviate flooding in Mount Vernon and
Burlington, you would be leaving Skagit County and perhaps the State of Washington open to a serious
class action law suit. | think they call it "malice aforethought.” You might want to consider the legal
repercussions of such a studied change.

Thank you again for your time and consideration,

Lea Shato

Sedro Woolley, WA
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